PC Committee

From: denniswilhelm57@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 11:06 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Zoning change for Maui Oceanfront Hotel

Dear Planning Committee,

We are writing regarding the zoning change that is being considered on Thursday, November 15th for the Maui
Oceanfront Hotel. The current gravel parking lot is how many people access their favorite beach, Keawakapu.

Our request is simple... we ask that you do NOT make the parking lot “exclusive” for the restaurant and hotel... this lot
should remain public. We are asking that you leave the zoning as it currently is and keep the parking lot for public access
on this public land.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mahalo,

Dennis Wilhelm



